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Ay,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

91, Fenchurch Street, E.C.13.

6th October, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 3rd
instant respecting the motorship "GOLDFINDER", and have
to say that the vessel 1s now being measured for British
Tonnage by the Board of Trade here in London,

Information in regard thereto has been
promised as soon as the Tonnage Measurement is completed,
and I will at once pass on thils information to enable you
to render an account,

It 1s understood that the vessel has been
purchased by a London firm.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

b
o

4 Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
HAMBURG .,
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